
March 2021 

DATE EVENT WHO PARTICIPATED ACTIONS

3/1/2021 Staff and Command Zang staff and command school - MSU, vitrual

3/3/2021

pick up prescriptions for Mrs. 

Rasmussen Knoll

Mrs. Rasmussen had to return to clinic and was put on additional 

medications and needed them picked up for her.  She is still unable to 

drive herself.

3/5/2021 Live Transparency Dashboard McKee/Zang/Knoll

Transparency Dashboard went live on the Police Dept page of the City 

website

3/8/2021

Published 3 policies for 

accreditation McKee/Knoll

Published 3 more policies and procedures working toward 

accreditation

3/10/2021 March OCACP meeting McKee/Zang Oakland Co Chief's meeting

3/14/2021 Fixed Mrs. DeLoach's mailbox Button

Officer Button came in on his own time and repaired Mrs. DeLoach's 

mailbox that was damaged by a snowplow.

3/15/2021

Interviewed  a potential police 

officer candidate McKee Interviewed and conducted background on a potential candidate.  

3/16/2021 LEIN TAC Refresher Zang/Knoll required training to continue to be LEIN TAC certified

3/19/2021

Interviewed 3 potential police 

officer candidates Zang/Huston

Interviewed 3 potential candidates and moved them forward in the 

background process

3/22/2021 bi-annual complete LEIN audit Zang/Knoll

This audit occurs once every 2 years and requires that every member 

be tested on the rules of LEIN.  It requires that 50 warrants be pulled, 

run and checked for accuracy.  All agreements with cooperating 

agencies (IT Right, Southfield dispatch and fire, Berkley PD for lockup) 

must be current and up-to-date and presented to LEIN officials.

3/23/2021 Mrs. Egan McKee/Knoll

home visit to Mrs. Egan who has never met the Police Chief and 

requested to meet him

3/23/2021 Bryne Jag Grant McKee

applied for the Bryne Jag Grant to attend the IACP conference in New 

Orleans in September 2021

3/24/2021

birthday drive by for an 11 year 

old boy afternoon shift 

Parents celebrating their son's 11th birthday with a parade.  Last year 

the pandemic hit when he turned 10.  28920 Lathrup Blvd.  Officers 

joined the parade to help him celebrate.

3/24/2021 new hats for all dept members McKee

new uniform winter hats/summer uniform ballcaps with new badge 

designs were purchased for all department members

weekly Mrs. Bloom various members check on adopt a senior member

weekly Mrs. McReynolds various members check on adopt a senior member

weekly Mrs. Egan various members

Mrs. Egan recently had a stroke so in addition to weekly phone calls, 

she has need assistance with getting her trash wheeled out. 

weekly Mrs. Brady Carmack check on adopt a senior member



March 2021 

weekly Mrs. Chernus various members

Mrs. Chernus has returned home with 24/7 care from Visiting Angels.  

Checking on her and her caregiver.  Mrs. Chernus is suffering from 

sundowners and calling 911 frequently. She is calmed by the 

appearance of our officers who she recognizes.

weekly Mrs. Rasmussen Knoll Mrs. Rasmussen gets a weekly phone call to check on her. 


